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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 10:52 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: The County Road B speed limit should be left as is, With the exception of a 25 mile 

an hour speed limit by the Northwoods school. The real problem is the heavy duty truck 
traffic on county road B. There should be some kind of weight limit In order to 

 

From: tkromke <tkromke@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 2:54 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <ZZcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: The County Road B speed limit should be left as is, With the exception of a 25 mile an hour speed limit by the 
Northwoods school. The real problem is the heavy duty truck traffic on county road B. There should be some kind of 
weight limit In order to k... 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from tkromke@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important  


